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To whom it may concern,

I strongly oppose the bill put forward in parliament by Mr Pyne concerning abortion. The most important right
 to all people is the 'right to life' without this all other rights are meaningless. You & I started our lives at
 conception and have been given the 'right to life' which is wonderful. This bill goes too far & has no
 safeguards. Please do not pass this bill because all human life is precious.
Thank you.
Christine Robinson

Sent from my iPhone
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